
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: May 9, 2022 

SUBJECT: Mayor’s Meeting with the Tree Board 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

This is an informational item. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

Each year, Mayor Sullivan attends a Tree Board meeting to discuss and answer questions 
about current City activities, budgets, plans, programs, and goals. 

 
The Mayor welcomes the opportunity to talk with Tree Board members and answer 
questions about City related topics. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 None 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

None. 


